

OFFICE OF THE GOVERNOR COMMONWEALTH OF MASSACHUSETTS STATE HOUSE • BOSTON, MA 02133

(617) 725-4000

KARYN E. POLITO LIEUTENANT GOVERNOR

May 16, 2022

Dear Jim Frank,

Congratulations! I am pleased to notify you that EV Build LLC has been awarded a Massachusetts Electric Vehicle Incentive Program (MassEVIP) Direct Current Fast Charging (DCFC) grant of \$1,191,360.00 to install an electric vehicle charging station(s) at your publicly accessible parking location. I want to thank you for your commitment to reducing greenhouse gas emissions for the benefit of your community and the environment.

Enclosed you will find further instructions from the Department of Environmental Protection on next steps. Please feel free to contact Erin Bostwick at 857-753-1902 if you have any questions.

Governor Charles D. Baker

Lt. Governor Karyn E. Polito